From: Ontario Energy Board <webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Wednesday, August 13, 2025 4:31 PM

To: Office of the Registrar <Registrar@oeb.ca>

Subject: Redacted - Letter of Comment - EB-2025-0064

-- Name --
Mark Potter

-- Do you reside in the impacted service area? -- Yes

-- Comments --

| note that Enbridge seeks to increase its distribution rates from its current rate structure. | disagree
strenuously with this application not on the basis that it will cost my household more as consumers but
rather on the more fundamental issue of the currently accepted practice of separating distribution from
consumption fees. Such a regressive practice fails completely to incentivize reduced consumption. Under
this arrangement, consumption has a negligible effect on billing. Additionally, guaranteeing distribution
fees shields the company from business realities - an antiquated protectionist approach.



